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We have taken part in lots of
celebrations this term. We had fun

dressing up on Red Nose Day and we all
made Easter bonnets with our adults at

home. We then took part in an Easter
Bonnet Parade for our grown ups.

This term we have
continued to read lots of
traditional tales including
The Three Billy Goats Gruff,
Little Red Riding Hood and
Jack and the Beanstalk. In

our story area we have been
role-playing the characters

from these stories and
retelling them to each other.

We have also read a story
about a red hen called Rosie

who goes for a walk and is
followed by a fox. We loved
this story and got to make

our own setting using some
props outside.

In maths we have been
consolidating our

learning of composition
of numbers and we learnt

a new song to help us
understand doubles to 10.

We have also been
learning all about odd

and even numbers. 

In Drawing Club we have been using
our phonics to write word to label
our drawings. We have also been

having daily letter formation
practise to improve our handwriting.

We were extremely excited to
have a visit from Rachel and
her baby animals from the

Purple Pig Company. We loved
the big furry rabbits most of all!


